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ATTENDANCE POLICY

Due to the importance of group dynamics and the experiential learning process of the Girls on the Run
curricula, girls who are absent for more than three (3) practices during one season will no longer be
eligible to participate in Girls on the Run. It is critically important to the efficacy of the girls’ program
experience that they participate in both sessions each week and parents should be informed prior to
registration that girls are not allowed to attend only one session a week.

Girls on the Run participants who are sick from COVID-19 or have a severe injury/medical condition
are exempt from this policy.

Parental/guardian concerns with this policy should be directed towards Girls on the Run of Southeastern

Suburban PA at info@gotrpa.org
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